
   

   

   

   

   

   

NOTICE TO THE PUBLIC   

CITY OF BUFORD   

INTENT TO OPT OUT OF HOMESTEAD EXEMPTION   

 

The Buford City Commission intends to opt out of the statewide adjusted base year ad 

valorem homestead exemption for the City of Buford. All concerned citizens are invited 

to the public hearings on this matter to be held at Buford City Hall, located at 2300 

Buford Highway, Buford, GA 30518 on Monday, January 6, 2025, at 6:00 P.M. and 

7:00 P.M.  

 

The time and place of an additional public hearing on this matter is at Buford City Hall, 

located at 2300 Buford Highway, Buford, GA 30518 on Monday, February 3, 2025, at 

7:00 P.M. 

 

The City is electing to opt out because it already freezes or holds the assessed value of 

homestead property constant and provides the same or more relief than the statewide 

exemption. 

   


